
 

125 S. Wacker Drive, Suite 700 

Chicago, IL 60606 

tel: 312 346-5000 

March 7, 2022 

 

Munster Town Council 

1005 Ridge Rd 

Munster, IN 46321 

 

Subject: Amendment to The Agreement Between  

Town Of Munster, Indiana and CDM Smith Inc.  Dated June 1st, 2021  

 

Dear Munster Town Council: 

I would like to sincerely thank you for allowing CDM Smith Inc. to assist the Town of Munster with 

reviewing the designs of the Munster Dyer Station and Munster Rigid Station prepared by the Joint 

Venture for NICTD and aiding the Town of Munster with requesting station betterments that align 

with the Town’s values. 

We would like to thank the Town Council for the opportunity to present an amendment to the base 

contract that extends our services to June 30th, 2022 as follows:  

▪ Review and provide comments to change orders related to Town requested betterments to 

the Munster Dyer Station and the Munster Ridge Station that were prepared by NICTD and 

the West Lake Corridor Joint Venture. 

▪ In coordination with Town officials and staff, participate in meetings to review change orders 

related to Town requested betterments to the Munster Dyer Station and the Munster Ridge 

Station that were prepared by NICTD and the West Lake Corridor Joint Venture. 

▪ Review and provide comments to architectural and engineering drawings associated with 

change orders related to Town requested betterments to the Munster Dyer Station and the 

Munster Ridge Station that were prepared by NICTD and the West Lake Corridor Joint 

Venture. 

We look forward to the opportunity to continue our services, providing technical expertise to the 

Town while they negotiate the requested station betterments with NICTD. 

Sincerely, 

 
Christopher M. Martel, P.E. 
Senior Vice President  
CDM Smith Inc. 
cc: File. 


